
 

 

FINANCIALS 

The parish treasurer distributed an Executive Summary and Financial Statements. A full report is 

posted in the Parish Hall – Vestry Bulletin Board 

AGENDA ITEMS 

1. The Vestry reviewed a draft agreement with St. Paul’s Preschool. The renewal is for a 5-

year period beginning January 1, 2024. Rental is based on the Preschool’s 26% share of 

the total church facility square footage. 

2. Diocesan policy and IRS regulations provide for a housing allowance each year for the 

Rector. This allowance is based on the Rector’s actual housing costs and provides a tax-

exempt status for allowable costs. 

3. The Vestry discussed the possibility of using Church facilities under a “Code Blue Alert” 

for unsheltered individuals when temperatures are 15 degrees or less. 

4. A discussion was held relating to additional information in the parish newsletter and 

website. 

 

ST .  PAUL’S  EPI SCOPAL  CHURCH 

Date:  December 12, 2023 

Time:   6:00 PM 

Meeting called to order by:  The Rev. Kurt Wiesner 


